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LIBRARY & COMMUNITY SERVICES  COMMISSION  

   

 

DATE:  OCTOBER 8, 2025 

DEPARTMENT:  LIBRARY & COMMUNITY SERVICES  

FROM:   KRISTAN LUNDQUIST, DIRECTOR 

BY:   ANA AMBRIZ, REC-PARK SUPERINTENDENT 

   TIM KUELKER, DEPUTY LIBRARIAN 

 

TITLE: STATUS UPDATE ON MAJOR PROJECT 

    

 

RECOMMENDED MOTION:  

 

Receive Report 

 

BACKGROUND: 

 

Staff will provide an update on the status of several large-scale projects currently in motion. 

 

CEQA CONSIDERATION: 

 

Not a Project. The City of Salinas has determined that the proposed action is not a project as 

defined by the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) (CEQA Guidelines Section 15378).  

 

STRATEGIC PLAN INITIATIVE: 

 

This action supports the City Council goals of: 

• Youth & Seniors 

• Infrastructure 

• City Services 

 

DEPARTMENTAL COORDINATION: 

The Library & Community Services Department has worked with the Public Works Department 

and the Community Development Department on project coordination and permitting 

 

FISCAL AND SUSTAINABILITY IMPACT: 

 

There is no new fiscal impact at this time.   

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

Presentation 


